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4 June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our local history topic on Hughenden Manor, we have organised a trip to the Manor on Tuesday 
3 July 2018.  During the day, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a workshop called 
‘Victorian Life’. As we will be walking to Hughenden Manor, we would welcome some parent helpers, so if 
you are available on 3 July, please let us know.   
 
The cost of the workshop is £3.75. Please send your contribution (cash or cheque made payable to 
Hughenden Primary School) to the office with the completed permission slip and parental consent form as 
soon as possible.  Although the contribution is voluntary, please be aware that we may have to cancel the 
trip if there are insufficient contributions.  
 
Please could your child bring a small rucksack with a sunhat and waterproof coat inside, so that they are 
prepared for any changeable weather we might have. A packed lunch will be ordered from Dolce for the 
trip and will be delivered to the Manor on the day. Also please can you make arrangements for your child 
to be picked up from Hughenden Church at 3.15 pm on 3 July.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Hogan 
Year 2 Teacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Year 2 Trip to Hughenden Manor, Tuesday 3 July 2018 
 
I give my permission for my child ……...……………………………………..  (child's name) to go on the above trip and 
I enclose my voluntary contribution of £3.75 towards the cost. 
 
I will make arrangements for my child to be picked up from Hughenden Church at 3.15 pm on 3 July.  
 
Signed ……………….…………………..……………………...  (Parent/Guardian)  Date……………….... 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

               

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 

mailto:office@hughendenprimary.co.uk
http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk/

